(Dr. Maurice Bloomfield)

1, West Franklin St., Baltimore, Md.

Feb. 28th, 1905.

Dear Old Cerberus: *

Many thanks:

'Tis wonderful how fresh & green you keep. I have enjoyed reading the little history very much.

These senile and presenile editors have got even with me. It is hard to get a joke into their heads.

Yours, etc.

Wm Osler.

*The card was written acknowledging my husband's little book "Cerberus the Dog of Hades". As you can see from the date, it was only a few days after he had made the famous speech. Rosa G. Bloomfield.